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To: Hornsea Project Four
Cc:
Subject: FW: Hornsea Four Planning Inspectorate - Interested Party Reference No. 20029892
Date: 15 July 2022 15:46:02

Dear Sirs

We are writing to advise that we will not be attending the hearings of 18th July
2022.
We can confirm that we have reached agreement with the Applicant on the
matters raised as part of the DCO process and are in the process of finalising and
executing formal agreements. In light of the agreements reached with the
Applicant, Perenco will not be seeking any Protective Provisions.
Our registration identification number is 20029892.
Sincerely
Andrew Sanders

Andrew Sanders
Senior Commercial Advisor - Consultant
Perenco UK Limited
3 Central Avenue
St Andrews Business Park
Norwich NR7 0HR

London Registered Office: 8 Hanover Square, LONDON W1S 1HQ




